
 

                  
 

 
Wellbeing Note 
 
Children’s Mental Health Week is being marked this week in Northern Ireland. The theme 
of this week is ‘Find Your Brave’. Below is some information from their website. 
 
Bravery comes in lots of forms and is different for every person. Bravery can be about 
sharing worries and asking for help, trying something new or pushing yourself outside your 
comfort zone. Finding your Brave can build your confidence, self-esteem and make you feel 
good about yourself.  
 
Life often throws challenges our way. Bravery isn’t about coping alone or holding things in. 
It’s about finding positive ways to deal with things that might be difficult, overcoming 
physical and mental challenges and looking after yourself.  
 
What can you do? Here are a few simple ways you can encourage your child to ‘Find their 
Brave’. 

1) Remind your child that bravery comes in many forms and everyone is different. 
What’s brave for them might not feel brave to someone else.  

2) Chat with your child about a time when you’ve had to ‘Find your Brave’. It might have 
been something big or small. 

3) Praise your child when they ‘Find their Brave’. Maybe they’ve kept going at learning a 
new skill or tried something outside of their comfort zone which boosted their 
confidence.  

4) Point out examples of bravery in books and films to your child and talk about how 
trying out different ways of being brave will help them feel good. 

5) Reassure your child that not feeling brave is okay too and that there are times when 
it might be more difficult to be brave. 
 

Below are some more helpful tips for encouraging children to ‘Find their Brave’. 
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